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CORONAVIRUS: 
For the latest information, resources, and guidance related to COVID-19, please visit our COVID-

 

19 information page (/aboutUs/Pages/Covid19.aspx). 

Home (/Pages/Default.aspx) > Consumers (/consumers/Pages/default.aspx) > Submit a Comment 

Use this form to comment on your utility or transportation company's filing for a rate increase or other 

action with the commission. 
If you have a general complaint about a regulated company, please use the consumer complaint form. 

The contents of this form, once submitted, are part of the public record and subject to public inspection 

under the Public Records Law (RCW 42.56.070). 
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Dave Condon 

Address: 

12906 113th Place NE 

City: 

Kirkland 

State: 

Washington 

Zip Code: 

98034 

Email Address: 

heiliner@gmail.com 

Primary Phone: 
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Comments 
What company are you commenting about? * 

Puget Sound Energy: docket number UG-200112 

Are you in favor of the company's proposal? * 

()Yes ONo OUndecided 

Comments: (Maximum 8,000 Characters) 

I am an original home owner and the house was purchased new in 1974. For most of all these 

years we have used the PSE leased hot water tank program. Currently, our two hot water tanks 
are to be replaced in 2026. PSE has provided outstanding customer service with regard to both 

hot water tanks. I do not want to lose this excellent customer service or risk losing such good 
service to a secondary vendor. 

Submit Comment 

(https://www.facebook.com/wautc) (https://twitter.com/wautc) (https://www.youtube.com/user/WAUTC) 

Select Language • 
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I am an original home owner and the house was purchased new in 

1974. For most of all these years we have used the PSE leased hot 

water tank program. Currently, our two hot water tanks are to be 

replaced in 2026. PSE has provided outstanding customer service 

with regard to both hot water tanks. I do not want to lose this 

excellent customer service or risk losing such good service to a 

secondary vendor. 

I urge the UTC to not approve the sale of PSE's leased hot water 

tank service to Grand HVAC Leasing. 

Dave Condon 
1•29()(i 113th Place NE 
kii kliiid, WA 98034 
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